Here is a basic message you can personalize and email:

Please vote no on SB1185, a bill to appropriate $250,000 to hinder wolf recovery via litigation. I strongly support recovery of Mexican wolves in Arizona and expanding the wolf recovery area. These highly endangered animals are an important of the ecosystems and our heritage. They help to keep their prey species -- elk and deer -- fitter and as a top predator also provide a check on coyotes and other mid-level predators.

At a time when the budget is tight, it makes no sense to appropriate dollars to hinder an effort that Arizona should be supporting. Please reject this bill and instead support recovery of the Mexican gray wolf in Arizona. 

Thank you for considering my comments. 

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State ZIP]
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